
Together we 
take a stand 

against bullying 
and violence 

 

 

On Friday 15th March, 2019, the Year 3s took action against bullying and violence.  
Students made posters with their own anti-bullying message. It included 
important information and tips on what they can do to deal with and prevent 
bullying.   

 

 

      

 


